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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Kip Harrington, Transportation Planner 
 
DATE:  March 14, 2012 
 
RE: No. 12TP004 Arterial Street Safety Study Final Report 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is the Arterial Street Safety Study Final Report. This 
report identifies the top ten arterial street segments with the highest critical crash rates 
determined by analyzing the past crash totals, daily traffic volumes and arterial segment 
lengths. The report also provides solutions with the greatest potential to improve arterial traffic 
safety for the top crash locations, including concept drawings on how to remedy the situation for 
the top ten arterial segments. The public was invited to an open house on November 15, 2011 
to encourage discussion about the crash analysis and the recommended solutions. There were 
no significant changes between the Draft and Final Reports. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval of the Arterial Street Safety 
Study Final Report. 
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